## Parliament President Esteban Lazo Urges Cubans to Participate in General Elections



Havana, September 4 (RHC)-- Cuban Parliament President Esteban Lazo has urged Cubans to participate in the electoral process that begins this Monday, September 4th, with a series of neighborhood meetings across the country to nominate candidates to the municipal assemblies of people's power.

Lazo released a message published by Cuban press, in which he urges voters to nominate candidates, who best serve their interests towards further consolidating Cuba's socialist, participatory democracy. He recalled that the Cuban electoral process is one of very few in the world, where voters nominate their representatives openly and directly in public meetings.

 $\frac{https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/140363-parliament-president-esteban-lazo-urges-cubans-to-participate-in-general-elections$ 



## Radio Habana Cuba